Our designer Sarah Ashworth presented her initial design at 7pm on December 14th - just before the DPC monthly meeting at the School.

Due to an oversight on their part, SCAMBS Planning asked us to withdraw and resubmit the 'Change of Use' planning application with details of access points. We have now resubmitted the application, together with Sarah's detailed plan. Planning have agreed to accelerate the application after resubmission.

We have 2 potential metal workers willing to bid for using some or all of the village art fund grant for art on Brewery Field, e.g. custom-designed gate for the vehicle/pedestrian access from St. John's Street, an archway over the entrance, or a weathervane in the centre of the pond. *Your* ideas are invited – we are thinking something with hops and barley....?

If approved by the current trustees, the Brewery Field friends group will be added to the Duxford Community Centre Charitable Incorporated Organisation (DCC CIO).

The graphical illustrations that were stapled to the display board on the field have disappeared. Whether blown away or taken, these will soon be replaced, so that all parishioners have full visibility of the ideas and progress of the project.

If you are unable to attend the meetings and wish to make specific comments, please either:

- email clerk@duxfordvillage.com
- use the 'contact us' tab on the website.
- leave a comment on the Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/Duxfordgreen, or
- write to The Clerk, Duxford Parish Council, 24b Laceys Way, Duxford